
 

 

Cover letter 

 

July 18, 2017  

 

To.  

Editor in Chief  

International  Journal of Integrated Health and Science 

 

Dear Sir, 

Please find the submission of our manuscript,  

Correlation between Isometric Knee Extensor Muscle Strength Measurement Using 

Modified Aneroid Sphygmomanometer with Bag Method and Hand-Held Dynamometer in 

Healthy Adults 

which we would like to submit for publication in the International Journal of Integrated Health 

Science. We also attached a set of manuscript. 

In this manuscript, we researched about the prediction formula of isometric knee extensor using 

hand hand-held dynamometer using modified aneroid sphygmomanometer. 

Author and all co-authors have seen and agreed with the contents of the manuscript and there is no 

financial interest to report. We certify that the manuscript submitted is an original work and is not 

under review at any other publication. We thank you for considering our manuscript for publication 

in the International Journal of Integrated Health Science and look forward to hearing from you at 

your earliest convenience.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Erik Setiawan 

 

 


